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From: Christopher Cook
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Khoo, Arthur (BOS); lisa.liew@sfgov.org; Wong, Jocelyn (BOS); Peskin, Aaron

(BOS); Preston, Dean (BOS); Ronen, Hillary (BOS)
Subject: Thank you to Supervisors Peskin, Preston, and Ronen for your service!
Date: Tuesday, December 17, 2024 5:46:07 PM

 
Dear supervisors,
As a city resident, journalist, and activist for the past 30 years, I am deeply grateful to
supervisors Aaron Peskin, Dean Preston, and Hillary Ronen for your many years of vital and
dedicated and wise public service to our city and communities. Our city is so far better off for
your terrific work—San Francisco is more affordable, accessible, diverse, sustainable, and
equitable because of your years of work. Your commitment and service to our city will not be
forgotten, and so many of us are so grateful for all of your hard work for us. Despite all the
political attacks and naysaying, despite the reactionary "doom loop" narratives, we know you
have created a better city for us all, prioritizing affordable housing, renters' rights and
protections, economic equity, corporate accountability, and so much more. 
Thank you for your service,
Christopher Cook

Christopher D. Cook
Author, Award-winning Journalist, Consultant
www.christopherdcook.com
Author of Diet for a Dead Planet: Big Business and the Coming Food Crisis
Senior Writer @ The New School for Social Research, Schwartz Center for Economic Policy
Analysis
Twitter: @chrsdcook
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ChristopherDCookWriter
LinkedIn: https://www.linkedin.com/in/christopher-cook-b061276/
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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Calvillo, Angela (BOS); Somera, Alisa (BOS); Ng, Wilson (BOS); De Asis, Edward (BOS); Mchugh, Eileen (BOS);

BOS-Operations; BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Subject: FW: Agenda Item #35
Date: Tuesday, December 17, 2024 11:42:55 AM

Hello,
 
Please see below for communication from Bob Feinbaum regarding File No. 241203, which is Item
No. 35 on today’s Board of Supervisors meeting agenda.
 

File No. 241203: Resolution commending Board of Supervisors President Aaron Peskin for
his distinguished and trusted leadership, beloved friendship, valued guidance and counsel,
and incredible tenure of public service from 2001 through 2024, on the occasion of his final
Board of Supervisors meeting.

 
Sincerely,
 
Joe Adkins
Office of the Clerk of the Board
San Francisco Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102
Phone: (415) 554-5184 | Fax: (415) 554-5163
board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org | www.sfbos.org
 
From: Robert Feinbaum <bobf@att.net> 
Sent: Sunday, December 15, 2024 6:44 PM
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Subject: Agenda Item #35

 

 

December 14, 2024
 
Members of the Board of Supervisors,
 
SaveMUNI joins the Board of Supervisors in commending Aaron Peskin for his service to the city of San
Francisco.  We especially appreciate his staunch support for better public transit.  We wish him continued
success in his future endeavors.
 
Bob Feinbaum
President, SaveMUNI
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